
 
 

Hurricane & Severe Weather Relief Fund  
  
DATE: September 8, 2017 
  

 
Hurricane Harvey and accompanying storms hit Texas and Louisiana, leaving a path of destruction and 
devastating floods. Hurricane Irma has already hit Puerto Rico and is projected to strike Florida and 
surrounding states with violent winds and damaging conditions. Many of our distributors within the 
VIPAR Heavy Duty Family of Companies have been or will be located in the path of these storms. 
 
With the potential for additional hurricanes and more severe weather to come, VIPAR Heavy Duty has 
organized a relief fund to help the employees of VIPAR Heavy Duty and Power Heavy Duty distributors 
that have been impacted by this violent weather.  
 
Our industry is known to support our own in a time of need. Please consider making a contribution to 
support others and help them get back on their feet during this difficult time. 
 
All donation checks should be made payable to: VIPAR Heavy Duty 
 
Checks must be clearly marked “Hurricane Relief” in the memo field 
Please note contributions are not tax-deductible. 
 
Please send all donations to the VIPAR Heavy Duty corporate office at the address below: 
 
VIPAR Heavy Duty 
760 McArdle Drive, Suite D 
Crystal Lake, IL 60014 
ATTN: Marlene Sanders 
 
We will consolidate all raised funds and distribute them to the VIPAR Heavy Duty and Power Heavy 
Duty distributor employees affected by the severe weather conditions. 
 
We ask that you keep everyone affected by these storms in your thoughts and prayers.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

 

   

 
 


